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Who is it for? Local Authority staff working in development planning and 
development management, landscape and archaeology 
advisers, consultants undertaking designation reviews, and 
NGOs with an interest in Local Landscape Areas. 

  
 

What is it about? SNH and HES consulted on Local Landscape Areas draft 
guidance in early 2017 and will publish revised guidance this 
summer.  Building on a decade’s experience, the new guidance 
will refresh the role of Local Landscape Areas in the planning 
system and promote their contribution towards a number of 
government objectives.    
 
This event will present the new SNH/HES guidance on Local 
Landscape Areas and explore the opportunities to make more of 
these important and locally valued assets, illustrated by the work 
of local authorities and landscape partnerships. 

  
 

What will you gain 
from attending? 

Participants will gain an understanding of local landscape 
designations and the approach to identifying and reviewing them, 
and of the potential to promote their management and maximise 
their benefits. There will be opportunities to share experiences 
and learn from each other. 

  

Content: Presentations, case studies and discussion groups to share 
ideas and promote networking. 



  

 

                   

                           

  
 

Times: The event will start at 10.00 (coffee and registration from 09.30) 
and finish by 1600. 

 

Venue: Battleby Conference Centre 
Battleby  
Redgorton  
PERTH  
PH1 3EW 
Tel: 01738 444177 

  

 Organisers: Scottish Natural Heritage and Historic Environment Scotland, in 
partnership with National Trust for Scotland and Archaeology 
Scotland  

  

Cost: Free - lunch & refreshments will be provided. 
    

Booking: To book a place, please complete the booking form and return it 
to sgp@snh.gov.uk as soon as possible but no later than Friday 
4th August 2017; alternatively, post to: SGP Team, Scottish 
Natural Heritage, Battleby, Redgorton, Perth PH1 3EW. 
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